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November	6,	2015	

	 	 	 	 	 ANNOUNCEMENT	

DR.	GLENN	PETTIFER	APPOINTED	REGISTRAR,	COLLEGE	OF	DENTURISTS	OF	ONTARIO	

Hanno	Weinberger,	President	of	the	College	of	Denturists	of	Ontario	(CDO),	is	pleased	to	announce	the	
appointment	of	Dr.	Glenn	Pettifer,	as	the	new	Registrar	of	the	CDO.	

Glenn	brings	to	the	CDO	a	breadth	of	knowledge	and	direct	experience	in	professional	regulation	in	
Ontario,	that	well	positions	him	for	the	role	of	the	new	Registrar	of	the	College	of	Denturists	of	Ontario.		
He	has	demonstrated	experience	in	regulatory	governance,	policy	development,	program	development	
and	administration,	strategic	planning	and	working	with	Council	and	its	committees.	

Glenn	joins	us	from	the	College	of	Veterinarians	of	Ontario	(CVO)	where	he	is	the	current	Deputy	
Registrar	and	Senior	Partner,	Quality	Practice.	He	is	a	Doctor	of	Veterinary	Medicine,	and	worked	both	in	
private	practice	and	as	a	member	of	the	faculty	at	the	College	of	Veterinary	Medicine	at	the	University	
of	Guelph	before	joining	the	CVO.		Glenn’s	current	role	at	the	College	of	Veterinarians	of	Ontario	has	
provided	the	opportunity	for	him	to	work	under	a	regulatory	framework	different	from,	but	modelled	in	
many	respects,	after	the	Regulated	Health	Professions	Act	(RHPA).		He	has	worked	extensively	with	
colleagues	from	health	as	well	as	non-health	regulatory	Colleges	in	Ontario	on	a	number	of	initiatives	of	
mutual	interest,	and	for	the	past	three	years,	has	served	as	Co-Chair,	of	the	Quality	Assurance	Working	
Group	of	regulated	health	and	non-health	professions.	

“I	am	very	excited	to	join	the	College	of	Denturists	and	look	forward	to	working	with	Council,	the	
administrative	team,	and	all	members	of	the	profession,	as	the	College	continues	with	its	work	related	
to	the	regulation	and	governance	of	the	profession	of	Denturism	in	the	public	interest	“	said	Dr.	Pettifer.	

President	Weinberger	added	“On	behalf	of	all	members	of	our	College	Council,	I	am	delighted	to	
welcome	Glenn	to	the	College	of	Denturists	of	Ontario	as	our	new	Registrar.	We	are	looking	forward	
very	much	to	working	with	him	in	the	years	to	come,	building	on	the	many	positive	initiatives	already	in	
place.”	

Dr.	Pettifer	will	assume	his	position	as	Registrar	of	the	College	of	Denturists	of	Ontario	on	December	7,	
2015.	

 


